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73 Hilltop Drive 
West Hartford 
Connecticut

August 15, 1961

Mr, Thomas H. Raddall
Liverpool
Nova Scotia
Dear Sir:
If I remember correctly you were interested in the 
name POQUETANUCK. I am forwarding, under separate 
cover, an old copy of the Connecticut State Register 
and in the section under towns, villages and districts, 
this name appears. It seems it is a village within 
the town of Preston, Preston is the next town to 
Norwich, Connecticut on the east and was once known 
as East Norwich,
If this is not the right name then you can probably 
find it among the many interesting village names.
I do not recall if there was anything more you wished 
to know about the area but if so, I would be very 
happy to make inquiries.

Yours very truly
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